

ciation Newsletter - March 2020

The PA has raised over £2000 this year so thank you for supporting our events.

Our first Bingo and Pizza evening was a fun night. Cash prizes were won and it was great to see so many families together.



We hope your son/daughter has noticed the **improved dining furniture** in the hall – funded by the PA. Mr Moody has asked us to raise funds to help update the computer suites next.

Please follow the link www.opgspa.org.uk to join Easyfundraising and nominate OPGSPA as your cause. You earn free donations for the school every time you buy something online via your account. If you prefer you can simply donate money, any time, by using the JUST DONATE button on http://opgspa.org.uk/ The minimum contribution is £5.

Second-hand uniform sales will be running on 4th March and 17th March from 4pm to 6:30pm. All year group parents may attend to make a purchase.

Cake Sale - Wednesday 11 March 2020 - Please remind your son/daughter to bring cash to school on cake sale day. Prices are 50p per cake. We also need plenty of cake/cookie donations on the day to sell.



Students should bring their edible donations to the PA table in reception before form time. Thank you.

Race Night - Saturday 14 March 2020 @ 6:30pm

Book tickets by emailing opgspa@gmail.com and pay on door. Tickets are £3 per adult and children free.

Our **next meeting** is on **26**th **March** 2020 at 7:30pm at The Bull, Barming. New members are always welcome and we always need help to run refreshment and uniform sale stalls. Please get in touch by emailing opgspa@gmail.com or find us on facebook @opgspa

Finally, if you have a business and are willing to donate a raffle prize or sponsor an event – please get in touch. We would be very grateful to receive a significant raffle prize. Thank you.